Exh. BMS-4a
Docket TV-180772
Page 1 of 2

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

(360) 664-1160 e TTY (360) 586-8203
September 13, 2018

BM Logistics LLC

d/b/a Bogdan Movers

1900 S. Puget Dr. Suite 206
Renton, WA 98055

TV180774 - Cancellation of Provisional Household Goods Permit THG067948 Due To Insufficient
Proof of Insurance

Dear BM Logistics LLC:

On August 3, 2018, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) notified you
that your transportation permit would be canceled unless you submitted acceptable proof of insurance by
September 7, 2018. Our records show that you failed to submit acceptable proof of insurance by that
deadline. As a consequence, the Commission has CANCELED your provisional permit and
dismissed your application for permanent household goods authority. You must immediately
CEASE all operations associated with this permit. If you advertise or operate as a household goods
mover without a valid permit, the commission may take enforcement action against you.

You have the right to a hearing. If you believe the Commission should not have canceled your
certificate, you may ask the Commission to schedule a hearing before an administrative law judge. At the
hearing the only issue the Commission will address is whether you had proof of insurance on file to avoid
cancellation. Email your request to Mark L. Johnson, Secretary, at records@utc.wa.gov. You may also
mail your request to 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. The
Commission must receive your request within 14 days after the date of this letter.

You may apply to reinstate your permit. Download the reinstatement application at www.utc.wa.gov.
To locate application instructions, type “File Your Transportation Application Electronically” in the site
search bar, and select this link. Then, click on the appropriate industry application.

If you have questions about this notice, please contact Licensing Services at (360) 664-1222. You may
also email us at transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Stillwell
Licensing Services Manager

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision. In addition
to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a list of all matters
delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of this decision. Email your
request to Mark L. Johnson, Secretary, at records@utc.wa.gov. You may also mail your request to 1300
S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You must file a request for
Commission review no later than 14 days after the date of this letter.
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STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160  TTY (360) 586-8203

October 23, 2018

Bui, Cuong T.

d/b/a Ben's Moving Services
7204 Marshall Ave SE #102
Auburn, WA 98092

Re: TV-180869- Voluntary Cancellation of THG068008 and Dismissal of Permanent
Application TV-180040

Dear Bui, Cuong T.:

On October 23, 2018, Bui, Cuong T, d/b/a Ben's Moving Services, requested that the
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) cancel its permit because
Bui, Cuong T. is no longer operating.

Based on the request, the Commission cancels THG068008 and dismisses the permanent
application TV-180040. Bui, Cuong T. must cease all operations associated with this permit. If
you advertise or operate as a household goods mover without a valid permit, the commission
may take enforcement action against you.

Please note: You must submit an annual report for that portion of the year in which your
company operated. You must also pay the annual regulatory fee if you discontinue operations
after the reporting year ends (December 31). If you have questions about annual reports and/or
regulatory fees, please contact Benjamin Sharbono at benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov or 360-
664-1228. For all other questions, please contact licensing staff at 360-664-1222 or
fransportation(@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

L

Suzanne Stillwell .
Licensing Services Manager

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision. In
addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a
list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of
this decision. Email your request to Mark L. Johnson, Secretary, at records@utc.wa.gov. You
may also mail your request to 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia,
WA 98504-7250. You must file a request for Commission review no later than 14 days after the
date of this letter.




Exh. BMS-4c
Docket TV-180772
Page 1 of 2

STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

October 23, 2018

Hushland LLC
1701 NW 6 Ave
Battle Ground, WA 98604

Re: TV-180868- Voluntary Cancellation of THG067990 and Dismissal of Permanent
Application TV-180011

Dear Hushland LLC:

On October 23, 2018, Hushland LLC requested that the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission (Commission) cancel its permit because Hushland LLC is no longer operating.

Based on the request, the Commission cancels THG067990 and dismisses the permanent
application TV-180011. Hushland LLC must cease all operations associated with this permit. If
you advertise or operate as a household goods mover without a valid permit, the commission
may take enforcement action against you.

Please note: You must submit an annual report for that portion of the year in which your
company operated. You must also pay the annual regulatory fee if you discontinue operations
after the reporting year ends (December 31). If you have questions about annual reports and/or
regulatory fees, please contact Benjamin Sharbono at benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov or 360-
664-1228. For all other questions, please contact licensing staff at 360-664-1222 or
transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

s

Suzanne Stillwell
Licensing Services Manager

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision. In
addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a
list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of
this decision. Email your request to Mark L. Johnson, Secretary, at records@utc.wa.gov. You
may also mail your request to 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia,

WA 98504-7250. You must file a request for Commission review no later than 14 days after the
date of this letter.
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STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203
November 2, 2018

Theis, Jake

d/b/a Royal Moving
23009 29th Ave W.
Brier, WA 98036

TV180891 - Cancellation of Provisional Household Goods Permit THG067933 Due To Insufficient
Proof of Insurance

Dear Theis, Jake:

On September 24, 2018, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) notified
you that your transportation permit would be canceled unless you submitted acceptable proof of insurance
by November 1, 2018. Our records show that you failed to submit acceptable proof of insurance by that
deadline. As a consequence, the Commission has CANCELED your provisional permit and
dismissed your application for permanent household goods authority. You must immediately
CEASE all operations associated with this permit. If you advertise or operate as a household goods
mover without a valid permit, the commission may take enforcement action against you.

You have the right to a hearing. If you believe the Commission should not have canceled your
certificate, you may ask the Commission to schedule a hearing before an administrative law judge. At the
hearing the only issue the Commission will address is whether you had proof of insurance on file to avoid
cancellation. Email your request to Mark L. Johnson, Secretary, at records@utc.wa.gov. You may also
mail your request to 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. The
Commission must receive your request within 14 days after the date of this letter.

You may apply to reinstate your permit. Download the reinstatement application at www.utc.wa.gov.
To locate application instructions, type “File Your Transportation Application Electronically” in the site
search bar, and select this link. Then, click on the appropriate industry application.

If you have questions about this notice, please contact Licensing Services at (360) 664-1222. You may
also email us at transportation(@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely, —

Suzanne Stillwell
Licensing Services Manager

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision. In addition
to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a list of all matters
delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of this decision. Email your
request to Mark L. Johnson, Secretary, at records@utc.wa.gov. You may also mail your request to 1300
S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250. You must file a request for
Commission review no later than 14 days after the date of this letter.
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STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

April 3,2018

MCNEIGHT EXPRESS, INC.
P.0.BOX 516
ELLENSBURG, WA 98926

Re: TV-180293- Voluntary Cancellation of HG010217
Dear MCNEIGHT EXPRESS, INC.:

On April 2, 2018, MCNEIGHT EXPRESS, INC. requested that the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (Commission) cancel its permit because MCNEIGHT EXPRESS,
INC. is no longer operating.

Based on your request, the Commission cancels HG010217. MCNEIGHT EXPRESS, INC. must
cease all operations associated with this permit. If you advertise or operate as a household goods
mover without a valid permit, the commission may take enforcement action against you.

Please note: You must submit an annual report for that portion of the year in which your
company operated. You must also pay the annual regulatory fee if you discontinue operations
after the reporting year ends (December 31). If you have questions about annual reports and/or
regulatory fees, please contact Benjamin Sharbono at benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov or 360-
664-1228. For all other questions, please contact Licensing staff at 360-664-1222 or
transportation(@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Stillwell
Licensing Services Manager

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision. In
addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a
list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of
this decision. Email your request to Steven V. King, Secretary, at records(@utc.wa.gov. You
may also mail your request to 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia,

WA 98504-7250. You must file a request for Commission review no later than 14 days after the
date of this letter. :
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STATE OF WASHINGTON

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

October 30, 2018

ORCAS ISLAND FREIGHT LINES INC
d/b/a ORCAS ISLAND FREIGHT LINES
34B WEST BEACH ROAD
EASTSOUND, WA 98245

Re: TV-180880- Voluntary Cancellation of HG016890
Dear ORCAS ISLAND FREIGHT LINES INC:

On October 29, 2018, ORCAS ISLAND FREIGHT LINES INC, d/b/a ORCAS ISLAND
FREIGHT LINES, requested that the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
(Commission) cancel its permit because ORCAS ISLAND FREIGHT LINES INC is no longer
operating.

Based on your request, the Commission cancels HG016890. ORCAS ISLAND FREIGHT
LINES INC must cease all operations associated with this permit. If you advertise or operate as a
household goods mover without a valid permit, the commission may take enforcement action
against you.

Please note: You must submit an annual report for that portion of the year in which your
company operated. You must also pay the annual regulatory fee if you discontinue operations
after the reporting year ends (December 31). If you have questions about annual reports and/or
regulatory fees, please contact Benjamin Sharbono at benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov or 360-
664-1228. For all other questions, please contact Licensing staff at 360-664-1222 or
transportation@utc.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Suzanne Stillwell
Licensing Services Manager

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
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NOTICE: This action is delegated to the Secretary, or the Secretary’s delegate, for decision. In
addition to serving you this letter, the Commission will post on its website for at least 14 days a
list of all matters delegated to the Secretary for decision. You may seek Commission review of
this decision. Email your request to Mark L. Johnson, Secretary, at records@utc.wa.gov. You
may also mail your request to 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive. SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia,
WA 98504-7250. You must file a request for Commission review no later than 14 days after the
date of this letter.
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From: Doug Ross
To: UTC DL Transportation
Cc: Sharbono, Benjamin (UTC)
Subject: WUTC Permit CC4084
Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 11:25:49 AM

To: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Transportation Division

From: Doug Ross, President of Spokane Transfer & Storage Co.

Dear Mike - This email is to advise you that Spokane Transfer & Storage Co. would like to
cancel the Household Goods part of the authority we hold under Permit CC-4084 and maintain
the General Freight authority under this permit. Please make this effective as soon as
convenient.

Thank you for your help,
Spokane Transfer & Storage Co.
Doug Ross, President

(doug.spokanestorage(@gmail.com)
(509-220-1524)

November 16, 2018


mailto:doug.spokanestorage@gmail.com
mailto:transportation@utc.wa.gov
mailto:benjamin.sharbono@utc.wa.gov
mailto:doug.spokanestorage@gmail.com

	BMLogisticsCanc
	CuongBuiVolCanc
	HushlandVolCanc
	JakeTheisdbaRoyalMoving.CancelPermit
	McNeightVolCanc
	OrcasFreightCanc
	Spokane Transfer and Storage Canc Permit



